
  

 
DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 14th January 2022                           
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 

 
S1-6 Maths Breakfast Club:  There will be no maths breakfast club on the 18th and the 25th due to 

S5/6 prelims. Normal service to resume on the first of Feb! 
Mr MacDougall 

 
S1-6 Engage: Save The Date!  The next Parent Council Engage event is coming up on Zoom. 

Please save the 1st of March, from 6:30 to 8 p.m., to hear professionals talk about their 
choices and their careers. This time the line-up includes a civil engineer turned doctor and the 
head of the Edinburgh International Book Festival. As always, you will have the opportunity to 
ask questions and gain information to facilitate your subject choice. More information will 
follow soon.  

Mrs Paterson 
 

S1-6 Young Enterprise Tote Bags:  Totes4you- Ever wanted a tote bag? Well we have the 
perfect Tote4you! Buy a set design tote for £7.99 or a personalised tote for £11.99. We also 
have amazing deals! Check out our Insta @TOTES4YOU.CO or email us 
totes5youorders@gmail.com. Have an amazing day!  

Mrs Mulligan 
 

S1-3 Girls Football:  A reminder that football training for girls in S1-S3 is on every Monday at 

Meggetland at 4pm. 

Mr Thin 
 

S1-3 Boys Rugby:  Boys rugby is back on and will run on Tuesdays from 4pm until 4pm at 

Meggetland. New players are welcome as well as those who already play. 
Mr MacDonald 

 
S2-3 Boys Basketball:  S2 & S3 Boys Basketball training will re-start on Monday.  Training will 

take place in the Gym Hall while Prelim exams are on.  Please get changed as quickly as 
possible and take your bags/clothes to the hall. 

Mr Segall 

 
S3-6 Big Band:  Rehearsals start up again next Tuesday (18th Jan) in room G03 at lunchtime.  All 

welcome, even if you haven’t been before!  (Trumpets, trombones, saxophones, clarinets, 
piano, bass (guitar/double bass), guitar, drumkit, percussion.)  Other instruments considered 
– all offers of help welcome!!  

Mrs Kingsbury 
 

S1 Pupil Voice:  We still need 2 representatives from S1 to represent their year in Pupil Voice 
every Tuesday. Please make it clear why you want to be a representative by popping into 2-
04 any 1st break. 

Mr Das 
 

S2 Music Technology course choice:  If you are interested in finding out more about music 
technology and want to try out some of the equipment, come along on Tuesday 18th January 
during lunchtime for a drop-in session in G01.  Feel free to bring your lunch.  

Ms MacLeod 
 

S4 S4 Prefects:  Please can the S4 Prefects from each Registration class meet Mr Hembury at 
the start of Break today. 

Mr Hembury 

    Duty Head – A Stratton 
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